
 
 
15 January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
As you are aware, our second Interim Reporting date is approaching in less than 
two weeks (27 January).   
 
There will be a variety of things happening for this second Interim, as was 
outlined in the letter I sent in the fall.  Teachers are choosing from several 
options:  Zoom Calls, Blog/Fresh Grade Posts, Phone Calls, Written 
Communication, etc.  your child’s teacher will be reaching out to you directly to 
inform you what method they will be using to communicate student planning for 
this second interim reporting period.  Our request is that you make every effort to 
accommodate their request – in whatever format they have chosen. 
 
The actual date for Interim Reporting is the 27th, as I indicated above, however, 
since some teachers will be arranging Zoom calls, these will obviously need to 
be scheduled over more than one day.  Please make sure you are watching for 
communication on the specifics from your child’s teacher.  Also, if there is any 
requirement to send any communication back to the school as a follow up, 
please make sure you do that.  Again, this will all be detailed in the letter you 
receive form the teacher. 
 
We want to ensure that you have an opportunity to provide information and 
feedback to us as well on your child’s progress should you wish to do so. 
 
Thanks so much for your participation in the assessment process for your child.  
Your input is both welcomed and valuable.  We appreciate your time.  Please 
look for that communication from your child’s teacher next week! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. W Hiltz 
Principal 


